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Wednesday 9th June  2021
POST PRIMARY ADMISSIONS UPDATE
Dear Parent(s),

Please see the following information, from the Education Authority, regarding the notification of post-primary placements for our Primary 7 pupils.

Post-Primary Application Notification Update

The date for notification for post-primary applications has been brought forward to Saturday 12 June. 
Parents/guardians who have applied for a place for their child online will be able to login to the EA Post-Primary Application portal from 9am to receive the outcome of their child’s application.

How can I access the outcome of my application?
· Online Notification - If you submitted your application online through the Post-Primary Applications portal you can login from 9am Saturday 12 June 2021 to view your placement notification. Your login details will be the email address and password you registered with when you applied online. You can check these details now by visiting the Portal and can reset your password if necessary.
 

· Notification Letter - If you applied by post or email a letter will be issued for receipt on Saturday 12 June 2021. If you provided an email address on your form you may also receive a copy of the letter by email.

For more information see our Post-primary Admissions Guide.

* Please note that this letter can be accessed on our school website.
Regards

Mr Black
